
Upcoming Events

Principal’s Message
WELCOME BACK! We hope you enjoyed a safe and restful break.

Over the next several weeks we will be sharing information about attendance and the impact 
absences can have on a student’s education. Be on the lookout on our social media page to 
learn about our attendance policy and how our school staff can help students and families 
improve attendance. Regular attendance is crucial for your child’s academic success and 

helps them build a sense of responsibility and belonging. Let’s partner together and establish 
consistent attendance for all of our students. 

There was a misprint on our lunch menu for January 12th. The menu shows lunch options for 
that day however, we do not have school on Friday, January 12th due to Professional 

Development Day. 

January 8: School Resumes

January 12: No School- Professional 

Development Day

January 15: No School-

Martin Luther King Jr. Day

January 18: PTO Meeting @ 4:00

January 19: Smile Clinic

January 31: 2nd Grade Family Luncheon @ 11:30
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